
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Welcome to 2nd Grade! 
 
 

Dear Second Graders & Families, 

Welcome to 2nd grade!  My name is Ms. Kaplan, and I am so excited to be your teacher this year. This will be 

my 8th year teaching, and my second year here at Central. Over the years I have taught kindergarten, first grade, and 

second grade. Second grade has been my FAVORITE and I hope you love it as much as I do. When I am not 

teaching, I love to spend time with my family and friends, play with my golden retriever Theo, and exercise. 

This year you will continue to grow in reading, writing, math, and gain many other skills through fun learning 

activities and games. I know that you will be SUCCESSFUL, and I will be here to help you along the way.   

I’m also happy to announce that Mrs. Harris will be co-teaching with me in our classroom this year.  As co-

teachers we will work together to plan and deliver instruction to best meet all student needs.  I will explain more to 

parents during Curriculum Night.  Below is a note from Mrs. Harris so you can get to know her as well.  I’m looking 

forward to partnering with her this year! 

My name is Mrs. Harris and I am thrilled to be co-teaching with Ms. Kaplan. I will be spending a lot of time in 
the classroom and I look forward to getting to know you.  This will be my 9th year teaching, and my third year 
here at Central. I love baking, going on walks and spending time with my family and friends. My husband and 
I have an 8-month son, Blake, who keeps us very entertained.  I look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer, and I am counting down the days until we can learn together! I am 

looking forward to a year filled with learning, growing, and having fun. 

 
 

See you soon, 

Ms. Kaplan 
 


